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Venezuelan Man is Person of Interest in Recent Castle
Coakley Shooting. Have You Seen Him?
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Picture of Geraldo Ojeda.  By. THE VIRGIN ISLANDS POLICE DEPARTMENT 

ST. THOMAS — The V.I. Police Department announced Monday that its Major Crimes Unit is
searching for a person of interest in the recent Castle Coakley shooting that left a man badly
injured.

The police department identified Venezuelan Geraldo Ojeda, age 22 as the person of interest.
Ojeda is described as having a light complexion, dark brown hair,? medium-size body and brown
eyes. He stands 5 feet, five inches tall, according to police.

Castle Coakley Shooting Incident
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According to the V.I.P.D., on Saturday at about 8:18 p.m. the 911 Emergency Call Center notified
police officers that a gunshot victim had arrived at the Juan F. Luis Hospital.

Detectives along with forensic personnel traveled to the medical facility where they observed a
white 325i BMW parked in front of the hospital. A look inside the vehicle revealed that the rear
seat was covered in blood. 

According to the V.I.P.D., investigators learned that the victim was assaulted by two individuals
who first shot the victim in Castle Coakley. While the wounded victim was on the ground, the
other suspect ran over him with his vehicle, the V.I.P.D. said.

The victim sustained gunshot wounds to both upper arms, chin, a puncture on his chest, and
lacerations on his face and hands. The victim as of late Saturday was in stable but guarded
condition, police said.

Both suspects fled the area.

Anyone with information regarding this matter is asked to call the C.I.B. Tip-Line at 340-778-
4950, 340-712-6092. You may also contact Crime Stoppers USVI with an anonymous tip here.
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